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The April issue of the Newsletter is online and in the mail.  This issue is printed on white glossy 
paper, at slightly less cost than the previous February issue which was printed on plain offset 
white stock.  They were printed by different printers, following the demise of our prior printing 
firm which suddenly went out of business.  I’ll be bringing both issues to the board meeting for 
your comparison.    Printing in color, or on the heavier stock which we used for many years, is 
beyond our current budget. 

This issue featured MPLA 2009 Award winners, as well as an article written by Jean Hatfield 
about ALA President-Elect and MPLA member Camila Alire.  The June issue will feature the 
new Board members as well as the past year’s Professional Development and CE grant winners. 

Thanks, 

Judy 

Judy Zelenski 
MPLA Newsletter Editor 
judyz@operamail.com 

 

 


